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GENERAL CIRCULAR NUMBER 2016-047 
 

 
DATE:   
 

 
December 19, 2016 

TO: Heads of State Agencies and Human Resources Directors 
 
SUBJECT: 

 
Cancellation of the January 2017 State Civil Service Commission 
Meeting 
 

 
The State Civil Service Commission Meeting scheduled for January 4, 2017, has been 
cancelled.  The next meeting is scheduled for February 1, 2017 at 9 a.m.  The February 
meeting will be held in the Louisiana Purchase Room, of the Claiborne Building, 1201 
North Third Street, Baton Rouge, Louisiana. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
s/Byron P. Decoteau, Jr. 
Director 
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